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MEMORANDUM 
 
DATE:  August 24, 2017 
 
TO:   Local and Intermediate School District Superintendents 
  Public School Academy Directors  

FROM:  Venessa A. Keesler, Ph.D., Deputy Superintendent  
 Division of Educator, Student, and School Supports 
 
 Kyle L. Guerrant, Deputy Superintendent 
 Finance and Operations  
   
SUBJECT:  Notice of Dual Enrollment Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ) Update 
 
Dual Enrollment in Michigan is governed by the Postsecondary Enrollment Options Act 
(PA 160 of 1996) and the Career and Technical Preparation Act (PA 258 of 2000) 
which provide for payment from a school district’s state aid foundation grant for 
enrollment of certain eligible high school students in postsecondary courses of 
education.  
 
The acts establish eligibility criteria for students, institutions, and courses; require 
eligible charges (tuition, mandatory course or material fees, and registration fees) to 
be billed to a school district; establish enrollment and credit requirements; require 
school districts to provide counseling and information to eligible students and their 
parents; and require intermediate school districts to report to the Department of 
Education. 
 
Dual Enrollment FAQ Update 
 
The Michigan Department of Education (MDE) has updated its Dual Enrollment FAQ. 
The FAQ has been updated to reflect the most common questions received by the 
MDE staff. The updated document can be found at the MDE’s Dual Enrollment 
Website. 
 
Please direct any questions regarding Dual Enrollment opportunities to Eric Lipinski at 
lipinskie@michigan.gov, 517-241-6895 or Christopher May at mayc@michigan.gov, 
517-335-1263. 
 
cc:  Michigan Education Alliance 

http://www.michigan.gov/mde/0,4615,7-140-28753_65799_40085---,00.html
http://w3.michigan.gov/mde/0,4615,7-140-81351_40085---,00.html
mailto:lipinskie@michigan.gov
mailto:mayc@michigan.gov

	MEMORANDUM
	DATE:  August 24, 2017
	FROM:  Venessa A. Keesler, Ph.D., Deputy Superintendent
	Division of Educator, Student, and School Supports
	Kyle L. Guerrant, Deputy Superintendent
	Finance and Operations
	SUBJECT:  Notice of Dual Enrollment Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ) Update
	Dual Enrollment FAQ Update
	The Michigan Department of Education (MDE) has updated its Dual Enrollment FAQ. The FAQ has been updated to reflect the most common questions received by the MDE staff. The updated document can be found at the MDE’s Dual Enrollment Website.
	Please direct any questions regarding Dual Enrollment opportunities to Eric Lipinski at lipinskie@michigan.gov, 517-241-6895 or Christopher May at mayc@michigan.gov, 517-335-1263.
	cc:  Michigan Education Alliance

